
Welcome back from Thanksgiving Break, 

Hopefully everyone had time over the break to spend with family and friends.  The teachers and assistants have 
been working night and day to provide your child with quality instruction in the classroom based on their individual 
needs.   This year with 120 minutes of instruction designated to reading at each grade level daily and a new district 
adopted curriculum,” Journeys”, students have been making dramatic academic gains.  The reading time is broken up 
into 60 minutes of whole group, 30 minutes of small group, and 30 more minutes of intervention/enrichment for tar-
geted instruction of individuals.  The staff and students are working relentlessly every day to show growth in their 
academic achievement levels in reading.  Please continue to support reading at home by reading with your children 
nightly. (at least 20 minutes if possible) 

Have a great December,  

David Regal 
Principal 
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News from Mr. Regal 

Evergreen Events Calendar 

 

12/12  3 Screens Assembly 
  K-2 @ 9:35 3-5 @ 10:35 
 

12/19  SOM Lunch—Library @ 11:20 
 

12/19  PBIS Assembly 
  Theme: Sleigh Races 
  Dress-up: Ugly Christmas Sweater 
 

12/22/14-1/2/15  Winter Break—No School 
 

1/17/15 PTO Meeting—Library @2:00 

Stay up to day on happening and schedules at Evergreen by checking out our website:   
www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   


